

BBPSRH/Parent/2021-22/127

25th January'2022

Dear parents,

Life has changed drastically for all young and old during the past two years. The fear of Covid -19 infection has taken the entire world in its grip and has affected the healthy, holistic growth of our young squad of school going children. The closure of school buildings largely impacted the normal routine of students' world over. Even though the digital teaching learning remained an ongoing process throughout the pandemic, the confinement of children within the four walls of homes has largely affected the physical and mental health of the future generation. As has been the precedence at Bal Bharati, our fraternity has always strived to move forward with the focused target of the betterment of our students. The school is committed to safeguard the health of our students.

The vaccination of the age group 15-18 began on 3 rd January '22 and a good strength of our students have already been vaccinated.

Widespread vaccination for COVID-19 is a critical tool to best protect everyone from COVID-19 and COVID-19 related complications. But as targetted, we have still not reached the goal of getting the entire strength vaccinated even though the school had hosted a special camp in the school premises for the same.

The DOE has set up a target of 100% vaccination of 15-18 age group by 30 th January'22. Our parent body has always been very supportive in all our end eavours aimed at the benefit of our children. Your constant cooperation has been our moral support. Once again we forward our request to speed up the vaccination of your wards and make this a success in order to protect and safeguard the vulnerable population of the nation. Please get your wards vaccinated at the earliest and share this information with the school.

Regards,

Geeta Gangwani

(Principal)